
2025 February MONTHLY MATCH INFORMATION URBAN TACTICAL Be sure to check our website for 
closure informaƟon on the morning of this match. We have two excitng stages planned for this month – 
one involves some fast and accurate pistol work, and the other some very precise rifle marksmanship. 
This match is planned for Saturday, February 15th at 9:45 for our Safety Briefing. Good luck, let me know 
if you have any quesƟons – copontheloose@ca.rr.com Rico Castro Urban TacƟcal Lead 661-714-6963 cell 


